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April 1, 2025 

Transmitted via EMAIL to: secretary@dps.ny.gov 
 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Matter 15-01556 - In the Matter of Multiple Dwelling Discontinuance Activity - 
16NYCRR Part 275.7(f) - Compliance Filings; Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation’s Multi-Dwelling Report as of March 31, 2025 

  

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation has no data to report for the Multi-

Family Dwelling Report for the period of 3/16/25 – 3/31/25. 

Questions regarding the report may be directed to Bill Jankowski at (845) 486-
5643 or wjankowski@cenhud.com. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eileen Lomoriello 
Manager- Customer Experience  

mailto:secretary@dps.ny.gov

